


Announcements
● Town Sidewalk Project

○ Anticipating construction beginning in the summer of 2025
○ Town led and facilitated project - the District will await further details from them as the process unfolds

● PowerSchool Update & Key Details 
○ Orchard Park Central School District was not named by PowerSchool as being impacted by the breach.

■ What Happened: Cybercriminals targeted PowerSchool, a widely used platform, resulting in 
unauthorized access to personal data.

■ Data Exposed: The breach involved sensitive data, such as student names, addresses, email addresses, 
phone numbers, grades, and other personal details. Some teacher data may have been exposed, 
including their names, work email addresses, and other personal identifiers.

■ Impact: The breach has affected several school districts, potentially impacting hundreds of thousands 
of individuals across the K-12 education system.

■ What We Are Doing:  Our district is actively monitoring the situation and coordinating with PowerSchool 
and BOCES to ensure necessary steps are taken to continue safeguarding our data. Official statements 
from PowerSchool and BOCES have been released, and Orchard Park Central School District was not 
named by PowerSchool as being impacted by the breach. 



DECA students are heading to states in March!


